
 
 

 

 
 
MESSAGE FROM PLATAFORMA PRESIDENT  TO => HAULAGE CONTRACTORS, 

FREIGHT FORWARDERS, TRANSPORT AGENCIES, TRADERS, COOPERATIVES 

AND PROFESSIONALS  INVOLVED IN ROAD TRANSPORTATION IN THE 

EUROPEAN UNION 

 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
The strike begins at 00:00 h on Friday February 1st 2008 
 
From that date loading and trying to leave the Galicia are advised against . 
 
From that date allow the unloading is recommended for all vehicles in transit , with 
arrival or destination Galicia. 
 
From Monday February 4th the all-out STRIKE WILL BE  INFEFINITE  for road 
transportation LOAD AND UNLOADING , in the whole territory of Galicia. 
 
Colleagues in the neighboring areas of Asturias and Leon have a solidarity agreement 
so they will inform other colleagues that they might not know about the strike or they 
are on their way in and out Galicia. 
 
From PLATAFORMA, we would like to  highlight that this is a peacefull  strike. We 
defeat, repudiate and advise against any violence. We will not accept to attribute 
PLATAFORMA for any event regarding to settling of scores or personal troubles. 
 
I take this opportunity to send you  our regards. 
 
We  acknowledge our respect to all the  european road hauliers. 
 
 
Manuel Nuñez 
Presidente de PLATAFORMA  
Fax: 982.398.239 – adsl Rural: 982.398.210 
Tlfs: 648.260.561– 648.260.562 
Crta.Nal.VI. 27370 Baamonde – Lugo                      http://www.transportes.org 


